
STARTING MARCH 9 
Poison Creek Road will be closed at 
the culvert near the intersection of 

Solander Road.

Council is repairing the concrete deck on 
Poison Creek culvert, with work scheduled 
to start on March 9 and finish in early April, 

weather permitting. 

The road will be closed at the culvert for 
the duration, with motorists asked to detour 
along Railway Avenue East and Minke 

Road.

Thank you for your patience while we 
improve your road network. 
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